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October 11, 2019  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

Shellfish Areas Closed by the Recent Storm  

Will Reopen on Sunday, October 13, 2019  

 
 

Effective at sunrise on Sunday, October 13, 2019, the following areas that were closed for the 

recent coastal storm will reopen and revert to their previous status of “Approved” or 

“Conditionally Approved”: MB1-MB14, CCB1-CCB51, OC1-OC10, SC1-SC64, NS1-4, NT1-

NT14, V1-V36, E1-E14, MHB1- MHB5 and BB1-BB58.  Because the rainfall amounts did not 

reach forecasted levels, MarineFisheries is opening the shellfish areas effective Sunday morning.  

For the full notice, click here. 
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https://www.mass.gov/files/documents/2019/10/11/Storm%20opening%20101119.pdf

